Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

October 2021 Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

Money and Property:

Each resident has the right to manage personal finances, or if he or she so chooses, to designate another party to manage them for him or her. We ask that all residents bring limited funds into the care center as we have many other residents, visitors, and staff. Funds are not usually needed in the care center as the care center pays for most outings and the beauticians will take payment via a billing method. Funds can also be deposited into a resident trust account, which we strongly encourage.

We also have the option to have payments made though an ACH system, rather than having to mail/write out checks. Please contact Teresa Selken if you are interested in this option.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.

Animal Vaccinations:

Please note that if you are bringing in your dog to visit your loved one or to share with the residents, we will need a copy of their vaccination records on file. Please bring them along for us to make a copy of and give it to the Administrator, Tracy Hanson. If you have any questions please contact Tracy at 319-442-3234.







October 2021 Page 2



Thank you ladies for all that you do for our residents in the facility and out in the community. Erika is our RN Nurse Supervisor and Cindy is one of our Medication Aide/ CNAs. Thank you for being part of our team!!!

Current Open Nursing Positions

- -1st Shift CNA Full or Part-Time
- -1st Shift CNA Weekend Package (Fri. 6-2, Sat. 6a-6p, Sun. 6a-6p)

(Work 32 hours get paid for 40 hours)

- -2nd Shift CNA Full or Part-Time
- -2nd Shift CNA Weekend Package (Fri. 2-10, Sat 6p-6a, Sun. 6p-6a)
- -3rd Shift CNA Full or Part-Time
- -1st Shift CMA (6-2 or 6a-noon) Every other weekend and as needed

If interested in becoming part of our team, please contact Lindsay Niebes RN, DON to schedule an appointment or to job shadow.

319-442-3234

Reminder of Cold Weather:

If you are bringing in warmer clothes for your loved ones, please be sure to mark them with their names or have our Laundry staff assist you with this. Also let the nurses station know so that they may update the inventory list. This will help us to be sure everyone gets the correct clothing items. Thank you!



Activity Page







Thank you to all that attended our community luncheon in Blairstown!! We enjoy reaching out to the community and hope that we can continue do to these every couple of months. Stay tuned to see where we will be heading next!!

May 13/2021

Keystone Norsing Care Cemer Inc. 250 5th Street E Keystone, IA 52249

Dear Keystone Nursing Care Center Inc.

My mark is history. Lakes, and I am honored to be one of this year's recipients of the Keymone Nursing Care Center Inc. Scholarship. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your received different toward my fiture, and for funding this scholarship. I plan to continue my education at The University of Iowa and transfer to a medical school following the completion of my and regardinate education.

I plan to combine major in Human Physiology and Biology, following the Pre-Med tract. My passes for being a positive impact on the world has allowed me to be a property of the second of Student Council and National Honor Society, as well as Section Leader of the Color Guard. I plan to pursue a career as a Cardiothoracie Surgeon, and mixely countiled to the Teatment of patients in the healthcare industry.

My aspirations and goals would not be possible without your generouty. Thank you for enabling me to reach my potential and achieve my dreams.

Sincerely,

@lailey @lakes

Hailey Hakes



KEYSTONE NURSING CARE CENTER INC SCHOLARSHIP

Hailey Hakes \$350



Congratulations to Hailey Hakes, our
Scholarship winner through Benton
Community's Scholarship Organization!! We are
excited to be able to help out the next
generation interested in health care!!





Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

PRSRT MKT
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
KEYSTONE, IA
PERMIT NO. 9

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Due to the Covid restriction requirements we have to uphold, all events and activities continue to NOT be open to families and/or outside community members for the month of October. Volunteers are allowed after being screened at the door. If you have any questions please let us know. Thank you for your understanding as we work through this pandemic together, safely.

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

October 2021 Page 4